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5th July 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the class organisation for September. Due to the 
two maternity leaves we have next term, we have made some changes which 
are detailed below. 
 

Class 1 Miss Rogers 

Class 2 Mrs Micklefield/Mrs Lewis 

Class 3 Miss Wray 

Class 4 Mrs Barker 

 
When Miss Wray starts her maternity leave, Mrs Lewis will teach Mondays and 
Tuesdays and we will be looking to appoint a teacher to cover the remainder of 
the week. 
 
When Miss Rogers goes on maternity leave, Mrs Hebblewhite who is one of our 
Reception teachers at Grewelthorpe will teach full time until she returns. 
 
Teaching Assistants have been allocated to classes but they will be doing 
interventions every afternoon which may result in them supporting children from 
different year groups. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs Pam Acheson 

Headteacher 
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